
Wormholt News
Friday 23rd February

Head’s Chat
Dear Families,

I think we’ve had almost every kind of weather this week apart from snow. One minute it is sunny and
the next, there are hailstones covering the ground! Let’s hope the weather calms down a bit next week.

We had another really successful ‘Babies and Toddlers’ group on Tuesday. It’s great to see so many
parents/carers and little ones there. If you have any friends who are not parents here who would like to
come along too, please bring them with you next time.

I’m sorry to have to mention this yet again but lateness is now a serious issue in our school.
The Local Authority monitors our attendance and punctuality and they are also concerned. I totally
understand when things occasionally go wrong in the morning and you can’t avoid being late once in a
while. However, if you are consistently late, something needs to change please. If you need support in
getting your child to school, please ask and we would be really happy to help. Next week, I’d like to see
every child at school by 8.45am at the latest. Thank you to all the families who already make sure their
children are on time every day.

Please remember to bring in any old clothes if you have them, especially underwear. We always need
spares!

Thank you.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Anika Hargie

Headteacher



West Youth Zone

Some of the Youth workers from West Youth Zone gave an assembly to KS2 children on
Tuesday to tell them about this new initiative that opens on 21st April 2024. Based in
White City, West Youth Zone offers a range of different activities for children from 8
years old . More details can be found on their website https://westyouthzone.org/

Or you can scan the QR code shown

Toy Donations

Do you have any toys (in good condition) that your children have outgrown? Our Stay & Play and EYFS
team would be delighted to receive any toys in good condition that your family no longer needs. Items
we are looking for include: baby toys, toy prams, puzzles, etc. Many Thanks

https://westyouthzone.org/
https://westyouthzone.org/


Mystery Readers Wanted

Calling all Parents & Carers. Do you have any spare time to come into school to be a mystery reader? If
you do please let the office know or speak to Ms Virdee. More details can be found in the flyer below.



Wormholt Park- The Postcard Project

For the last two years Ms Macalka (Year 1) has been running a postcard project at Wormholt Park. Each
holiday, staff are encouraged to write a postcard to the children to describe a place they have visited or
a landmark they have seen. The children in the whole school enjoy using these resources in their
Geography and English Lessons and sometimes just look at them because they are interesting! So far
we have over 88 postcards from far and wide. If you would like to have a postcard included in our
Wormholt Park Postcard Project - please write a short message about the place/holiday/trip on the back
of the postcard showing the place you have visited, and bring it into the office. Many thanks.

World Book Day

World Book Day this year is being held on Thursday 7th March. On this day all the
children can come to school dressed up as a book character! You don’t need to buy a
costume, there are loads of great dressing up ideas on the World Book Day webpage

World Book Day Dress Up Ideas Alternatively, if your child doesn't enjoy wearing a

costume we are also supporting a ‘Get Comfy and Read’ day. So they can come into school wearing
home clothes and something comfy if preferred.

https://www.worldbookday.com/celebrate-world-book-day/dressing-up/


Team up to ‘Beat the Street’ for fitness, fun and
fantastic prizes

This week, every child in Wormholt Park primary school has received
information and a ‘game pack’ to take part in H&F’s new interactive game. The
borough of Hammersmith & Fulham is set to transform into a giant game of

treasure hunt fromWednesday 28 February . Get ready to play this interactive and inclusive game, ‘Beat
the Street'. It offers residents a way to get active and win prizes while exploring the borough on foot.
Whether on the way to school, work or in their free time, players can collect points by visiting dozens of
lamppost check points – called ‘Beat Boxes’ – across a six-week period. It runs fromWednesday 28
February to 10 April, with players able to compete in teams against or alongside family and friends.

To get started, each child has received a map and a family pack which contains two cards, one for a
child and one for a parent/carer, register these on the website https://www.beatthestreet.me/hf/

More information and a video about Beat the Street can be found here Click here for more information

Reader of the Week

This week, the Star Readers of the Week are Rayba in Havana (Y1) and Sabrin
in Wellington (Y3)

Well Done!

School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the

link to access it. Click here to see

https://www.beatthestreet.me/hf/
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/news/2024/02/team-beat-street-fitness-fun-and-fantastic-prizes?utm_campaign=14353514_SSZ%20Newsletter%2019%20February%202024&utm_medium=email&utm_source=newsletter&dm_i=BGN,8JN8Q,3BDMX0,ZD94D,1
https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these skills builder challenges at home? Please let us know how you
are finding these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for parents/carers on their website. The Home Zone helps parents
and carers to build their child’s essential skills at home.Each week they have a different Skills Challenge
that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

Attendance

Best Attendance this week

1st Wellington

2nd Havana and Tripoli

Best Punctuality this week

1st Havana

2nd Ottawa and Washington

Well done to these classes!

https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


Useful Dates this term
Spring Term 2023

Friday 1st March Athens (Year 4) Class Assembly - 10.00am

Friday 8th March Washington (Year 3) Class Assembly - 10.00am

Friday 22nd March Havana (Year 1) Class Assembly - 10.00am

Friday 22nd March Birthday Bash

Wednesday 27th March Parents Coffee Morning

Tuesday 16th April School Uniform Recycling

Friday 26th April Ottawa (Reception) Class Assembly - 10.00am

Friday 26th April Birthday Bash

Term Dates
Spring Term 2024

Tuesday 9th January Children back

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February Half Term

Thursday 28th March - 1.30pm End of Term

Summer Term 2024

Monday 15th April Children back

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May Half Term

Monday 17th June INSET DAY

Tuesday 23rd July - 1.30pm Last day of term


